
 
 

The following is the Legislature’s Joint Public Hearing schedule which provides an opportunity for New 

Yorkers to comment on the Governor’s SFY 2017-18 Executive Budget Proposal. Please contact my office if 

there are any issues and concerns you would like me to raise at the budget hearings.    

 

I hope to see you in Albany and hearing your thoughts on the budget. 

 

Sincerely,   

 
Senator Velmanette Montgomery  

25th Senate District 

 

2017-2018 Joint Legislative Budget Hearing Schedule 
 


